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Happy Birthday 
Masuma Ahmed       Catherine Bishop 
Hilton U. Brown III Heidi Fields 
Sudhanshu Jain  Harrianne Mills 
Arun Nair  Francisco Park 
Noreen Ritz  Marian Sanders 
Peter Stone  Bob Valenti 
Shari Webber (Dunn) Ken Wilsher 
Edward Yates 

Special Thanks 
Ambassadors’ Club   $1000 + 
Carl Angotti         Lester Earnest 
Pam Erwin         Gerry Gras 
Jeff Justice         Herman Winick 
The Hari Seldon Foundation 

Presidents’ Club   $500 
Paul Gilbert         Sena & Alex Havasy 
Margaret Levenson   Robert Reuther      
Dana St.George 

Kindly Consider 
a Monthly Donation! 

 
 

Can You Store Items for 
the Humanist 
Community? 

Closing Humanist House, and selling 

and giving away and taking things 

home, has still left us with a storage 

locker full of items needing shelter until 

needed at a cost of $300 dollars a 

month. If a few more members could 

house an item, such as a box of books, 

we could give up the locker. If you have 

a corner for us, contact Sena Havasy at 

senahav@gmail.com or 408-739-5638. 

If you already have things, please send 
us a list for when that happy day comes. 

 

Online Forums 
Due to COVID 19 our forums are online with Zoom. Echoplex Media provides 
the platform. Go to https://us04web.zoom.us/j/314247393 to attend online 
through the microphone and camera on your computer or go to 
https://www.echoplexmedia.com/humanist to watch the forum.  
 

Census 2020 
Over the dissent of a judge appointed by 
President Trump, the Ninth U.S. Circuit 
Court of Appeals in San Francisco voted 
2-1 to leave intact last week’s order by 
U.S. District Judge Lucy Koh of San Jose 
requiring the census count to continue until 
October 30. 
If you haven’t taken the census yet, go to 
my2020census.gov or call 1 844 330 
2030. 

Centering the Margins, a Virtual Conference 
The LGBTQ Humanist Alliance and the American Humanist Association 
are organizing the second annual Centering the Margins Summit on 
Saturday, October 17 from 12:00PM to 6:00 PM. This virtual conference 
will have multiple speakers presenting on LGBTQ issues across an array 
of topics that will enable LGBTQ members of the secular/humanist 
community to come together, connect on issues, and collaborate on 
actions. 

Go to www.lgbtqhumanists.org for details, a list of speakers, and  how to 
register. 

Ruth Bader Ginsburg 

(1933-2020) 
We lost a champion of 
humanist values and liberal 
jurisprudence with the death of 
Supreme Court Justice Ruth 
Bader Ginsburg on September 
18. One of the most powerful 
women in US history, she 
changed fundamental laws 
before she put on the robe and 
then remained a powerhouse 
of dissent against all tyranny, 
bigotry and sexism. 

Among her accomplishments, she 

saw that Supreme Court 

documents need not be dated "in 

the year of our Lord." 
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